
VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT#8

August 16, 2022
   

The Village Mills Emergency Services District met August 16, 2022 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department 
Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Comm. Liles.  Present were Comm. Wornick, Comm. 
McDonald, Comm. Bales and WVFD Chief Odom.

There were no Public comments.

The minutes of the July 19, 2022 was approved. The motion  to approve  was made by 
Comm. Wornick and seconded by Comm. Bales. The vote to accept was unanimous.
The minutes of the July 29, 2022 and the August 8, 2022  meeting were approved. Motion was made to accept by 
Comm. Bales and seconded by Comm. Liles. The vote to accept was unanimous.

WVFD     There will be a description of what Rescue services can be provided by WVFD presented at the        
                 September meeting.

Building   Appliances for the station were discussed. A custom cabinet maker,contractor, will be contacted for 
                 a bid on bathroom and kitchen cabinets

Treasurer’s report   The treasurer’s report was read. A motion was made for approval by Comm.Wornick and 
                 seconded by Comm. McDonald. The motion was approved unanimously.  

Old and New Business:  

1) Engines: The contractors for engine equipment are sending various  equipment as it becomes available.

2) Generator: The generator is up and serviceable,  It is on timer to exercise once a week.

3) The contract for legal service was discussed. A motion to accept the contract was made by  
Comm. McDonald and seconded by  Comm. Bales.  The vote to accept was 
unanimous. Comm. Liles will sign the contract and will send it to the contractor.

  

The September meeting was set for September 13, 2022

A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Wornick. The vote to adjourn was 
unanimous.


